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May 13,2014

James B. Campanella
Member/Manager
Judah Oil, LLC

1805 W. Jacobs Avenue
Artesia, NM 88211

RE: Request for Extension of Injection Operations into the Oxy Doc Slawin Fed Well No.
1 (API No. 30-015-33180) pursuant to Administrative Order No. SWD-1333

Dear Mr. Campanella:

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received your letter of May 2, 2014, regarding the above
referenced subject. It is our understanding that due to permitting delays by the Bureau of Land
Management (BLM), Judah Oil, LLC, cannot re-enter and complete the subject well for disposal

purposes at this time.

The OCD has reviewed your request and hereby extends the date to commence injection
operations into this well on or before November 16,2014.

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Ezeanyim at (505) 476-3467.
Sincerely,

P

Jami Bailey
Division Director

JB/re

Cc: Oil Conservation Division District I - Artesia
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